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I think common sense dictates that the Government should charter a study (led by business executives and career 
government officials (not political appointees) to conduct a business case study first if competitive outsourcing will 
really improve operations and produce reduced cost structure in any government agency.   
 
I think as a taxpayer, it's better to spend funds upfront for a feasibility study. I'd rather pay $1.00 upfront than pay 
$2.00 later and find out that the whole outsourcing business will not work and totally bad for the taxpayers.  
 




